
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: September 2, 2025 

FROM: David Pennington, Fire Chief 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on the purchase of Life Pak 15 as a 
replacement on a medic, not to exceed $65,000.00. 

 
SUMMARY: 
 

 This new Life Pak will allow us to replace one of the existing ones for a current Medic. 
 This will include a 5 yr. service agreement for the new Life Pak. 
 The one we are replacing no longer has a service agreement. 
 Stryker is a sole source provider. 

 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  Yes Amount:  $59,532.033 GL Account:  24-5255 
 
  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends APPROVAL 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Stryker Quote 
Stryker Sole Source Provider letter 
 


